
Woodburn Christian Children’s Home
PO Box 459, Woodburn, IN 46797

www.wcchonline.org

February, 2024

Dear WCCH Family,
The ministry of WCCH is blessed with a strong team
of Christians committed to helping children thrive.
Each staff member is trained and faith-focused. The
Bible is our rallying point. The following, written by
Assistant Residential Director Dylan Atchley, serves
as an example of our integrated commitment.

“At the Woodburn Christian Children’s Home, being
able to provide a Christian education to our children
is very important. One of our goals for each child is
their educational development. We are fortunate to
have a partnership with the Harlan Christian School
that helps provide a secular education combined with
a Biblical worldview. Oh, how blessed we are to have
a local school that shares our Christian faith and
values. Outside of school we continue with their
academics through the tutoring process. In our new
Learning and Counseling Center, we are blessed
with a tutoring room for the furthering of our children’s
education. Our dedicated, Christian tutors monitor
each child’s academic performance, as well as
attending to their academic needs. We push the
children to be the best they can possibly be in all
aspects of our program, and the tutors help in
keeping the children accountable to their educational
goals. At WCCH, one of our top priorities is being
able to provide each child with a Christian education,
therefore, once they leave our program, they are
equipped to succeed in their physical life but more
importantly, their spiritual life.”

Dylan graduated from Harlan Christian School in
2017. I am thankful for his focus and tireless efforts.
He motivates the children to overcome and thrive by
his example of love and faith. God is good!

In Service to Him, Joe Heins Executive Director

WCCH Program of Transformation
This diagram illustrates our program. The overlapping
developmental domains are bound together through
Christ. The “platform of permanency” characterizes
our ministry team. Through the power of God, children
overcome and develop. This is only possible through
your prayers and support. You are vital partners!

Finish Strong: Phase I Capital Campaign
The Strong & Courageous Strategic Vision, launched
in 2021, expands how WCCH cares for children and
the number of children in our care. Phase I of the vision
included a new Learning & Counseling Center.

Since we dedicated this new ministry platform to the
work of the Lord in 2023, it has become essential for
child development. May God receive all the glory.

The fundraising has also been a tremendous Kingdom-
community experience and proves God’s vision for
WCCH can be realized without government funding.

Please consider helping WCCH reach the final goal of
$600,000 by April 2024. Check out the walk-through
video at www.wcchonline.org.

If you contributed in January, your receipt is on the back of this letter. Thank you for your faithful support.
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